
October 6, 1995

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

 

North Carolina Workers Compensation Insurance Plan

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance has approved amendments to the North Carolina 
Workers Compensation Insurance Plan .

Senate Bill 345, ratified by the General Assembly of North Carolina on July 29, 1995, amended GS 58-36-1(5)a (see Exhibit I) 
and the North Carolina Workers Compensation Insurance Plan has been revised to reflect the change in the law. Approved 
changes in the Plan are displayed on the attached Exhibit II.

Amendments to the North Carolina Workers Compensation Insurance Plan have been approved effective coincident with the July 
29, 1995 ratification date of Senate Bill 345.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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Enclosure (Attachment not included)
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